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SUNDAY, JANUARY 17, 2021  
Please remember that masks are required at all times  

and social distancing will be observed.  
Here is the link to sign up for face-to-face worship on 

Sunday, January 17, 2021. 
 

8:00 a.m. Traditional Worship Service in the sanctuary 
9:00 a.m. Traditional Worship Service in the sanctuary 

10:00 a.m. Contemporary Worship Service in the Family Life Center 
The 9:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m. services will also be live streamed.  

 
9:00 a.m. Adult Bible Study in the Family Life Center 

(It will not be live! It will be the YouTube premiere on the big screen.) 
The Adult Bible Study will premiere on YouTube at 9:00 a.m.  

The current Bible Study is: “A Season For Everything: The Church Year”.  
 

A nursery is available in room 103 of the Family Life Center for ages 3 and under for both worship 
services. You must register so we know how many nursery workers to schedule. You can register 

when you sign up for worship. It's just below where you add your name.  
 

You can access online worship a either through YouTube or our website. 
 It will stream better through the YouTube channel.  

See the links above.  
 

MUSIC JOURNEY FOR SUNDAY, JANUARY 17, 2021 
Click here for this week's Music and Art Journey. 

 
NEXT SUNDAY, JANUARY 24, 2021 (COMMUNION) 
  Here is the link to sign up for face-to-face worship on 

Sunday, January 24, 2021. 
   

NEW LIFELIGHT BIBLE STUDY VIA ZOOM 
A new LifeLight Bible Study via Zoom starts on Thursday, January 14, 2021 at 10:30 a.m. The study 
will be on 1 Corinthians. If you do not have access to a computer, you can still participate by using 
any type of phone. You will receive step-by-step directions on how to join by computer or phone. 
One of the pastors will join the study at the conclusion to answer questions and summarize the 
lesson. The book for 1 Corinthians will be $10.00. If you are unable to purchase the study guide, 
don't let that stop you; someone will donate the guide. For more information contact Jean Toomes at 
281-794-0226 or jeantoomes@yahoo.com. 
  

WELCOME TEAM MINISTRY NEEDS YOU! 
The Welcome Team Ministry needs volunteers to help greet and check-in those coming to worship. 
Please click here to sign up to either greet or check in worshipers. Thank you! 
  

2021 OFFERING ENVELOPES  
For those of you who were unable to pick up your offering envelope box for 2021 but would still like 
to receive it, email debbie@epiphanypearland.org and she will mail it to you. 
  
Do not use leftover envelopes for 2021. Many numbers have been reassigned to fill in the gaps for 
members who are now giving offerings through Online Giving and Bill Pay. We don’t want to credit 
offerings to the wrong donor. 
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OFFERINGS 
If you mail your offerings, please mail them to: 

 Epiphany Lutheran Church 
P.O. Box 2461 

Pearland, TX 77588 
 There are three other options for you to send your offerings:  

1.  Contact Debbie in the church office to set up online bill pay with your bank. 
2.  Click on the “Online Giving” tab on our church website. 

3.  From a PayPal account, send money to giving@epiphanypearland.org.  Choose the amount 
you would like to send and put your envelope number in the message block. Please select “Sending 

to Friends and Family”. If you do not know your envelope number contact Debbie at 
debbie@epiphanypearland.org. 

 
PRAYERS 

Prayer requests, via the email prayer chain, will continue to be sent out. 
Email requests to cindy@epiphanypearland.org. 

mailto:giving@epiphanypearland.org
mailto:debbie@epiphanypearland.org
mailto:cindy@epiphanypearland.org

